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Minutes: November 9 2015    MinNov015 

Planning Consultative Committee   DRAFT 

 

1. Present:    Denis Browne, Vitas Puig, Stephanie Clemo, Stephen Javor, 

Nick Day, Martin Downes, Derek Collett, Kath Richardson, John Burgess, 

Delphine Nunn, Robert Staines, Hugh Mortimer, Nigel Moore, Stephen 

Browne, John Todd, Barbara Lawrence, David Farmery, Andrew Dakers. 

Apologies:  Chris and Hazel Dakers, Matilyn Bater, Chris Richards 

 

2. Minutes of Last Meeting. Agreed as a correct record. 

 

3. Presentation: Pre Application presentation: Mixed development at 

Capital Exchange Way. After extensive discussion it was agreed that a 

letter should be sent objecting to this project being brought forward 

before the plans for the Great West Road were adopted and that a 

detail response on the proposals should be drafted by Derek, Kath, 

Andrew, Suzie and Denis (editor). First draft to editor before NOV 20 

 

4. Non-Planning Issues. None 

 

5. Marina: Application. Agreed to ask Nigel (editor) Stephen and Nick 

Day to respond to application. First draft to editor Nov 16  

 

6. Gunnersbury Park Application. Agreed to consult Friends of 

Gunnersbury Park with a view to supporting their response. 

 

7. Sarah Trimmer’s School. None 

 

8. Schools Policy: Agreed to ask Denis to draft letter to LBH. 

 

9.  Lionel Road. John reported: CPO decision expected Jan 2016, if  

     favourable start on site end 2016. Traffic report suggests many  

     unsolved problems.  

 

9. December 4 dinner. book with Kath. 

 

10. Next Meetings. December 7 only if required.  

     confirmed date: January 11 7.30 Griffin ph. 
 

 

 

 

 


